
What’s New? 
 

           March 14, 2014 Update 
 

Range and Club News 
 
Howdy Cowgirls and Cowboys! 
 
Well, all I've been hearin' lately is how tough this winter has been, how Old Man Winter just doesn't want to 
give it up, and how much everyone is itching to get back to some Old West Action Shooting!  I'm right there 
with you all!  Been loading ammo and cleaning guns and I'm ready to put some lead down range!   
 
We definitely have a grand year stacking up at Nebraska Territorial Rangers for sure!  Those of you who 
attended the banquet in January got some of the news but it's looking like a fun year.  We are trying out a new 
shooting class we call "WB Rangers" along the lines of SASS Wild Bunch.  We plan to have a side match on 
this during the annual match in August.  Although we tried to find some time to schedule a specific shoot or two 
for WB Rangers, we can't seem to find open time on the schedule that doesn't interfere with other area clubs.  
We will post some rules on this before the Annual Shoot and we are looking for ideas to schedule regular shoots 
at the NTR range.       
 
We should be opening the range this month.  It may be later in the month due to the unusually cold winter.  
Everyone is excited.       
 
We will be raffling off a lever action shotgun this year too. 
 
And I'm pleased to report that we have a new group of posse marshals who went through RO training this year.  
They are still a little green broke but they all want to do a good job.  Help 'em out when you can this year. 
 
If you didn't get your membership renewed yet and still want to be a member of NTR, please see or contact Jan 
or one of the board members.  There are lots of good member benefits.   
 
For those of you who renewed your membership:   
 

WE REALLY APPRECIATE YOUR SUPPORT! 
 
We know money is tight and we really appreciate you helping to keep our little club alive!   
 
Hope to see you on the trail very soon! 
 
Surly Bob 
Marshal NTR  
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